
 
 

PALM BRAIDING  
WORKSHOP 

 
All are invited to attend our Palm 
Braiding Workshop, as we prepare 
for Palm Sunday. The Classes will 
begin Tuesday, March 3rd, 2020 
from 6:30PM to 8:30PM and 

continuing every Tuesday, Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday. Location will be in the 
church chapel. Attend as many evenings as you 
can. Hope you will bring some new ideas. 
Important: supplies required scissors and 
stapler. I am looking forward to seeing everyone 
again. Any questions please contact Jean Spera 
@ 610-331-1258. We have such a nice time 
please come and join us.  
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